Fundraising for Catholic Relief Services Myanmar Program at Waterloo Sunflower Farm
7903 State Route 156, Waterloo, IL


Come get sunflower photos at the Dale and Kay Haudrich Farm.  Donations are being accepted for a CRS-led Growing Hope Globally farming program in Myanmar.  Farmers in Myanmar are still reeling from the Feb. 2021 coup and the ensuing political unrest. The initiative is promoting nutrition-sensitive homestead gardening, access to markets and improved cultivation methods for greater resilience. The exact timing of the blooms will be posted on Catholic Relief Services Diocese of Belleville Facebook Page or by emailing crsdiobelle@gmail.com. Donations are accepted on sight or at https://www.growinghopeglobally.org/program/myanmar-nyaungdon/. 

